
Pep Band Schedule for 7th/8th grade Band

WHEN-Wednesday, Sept.12

WHAT-We will perform in the stands during the BHMS home football game.  Wear your uniform shirts 
with shorts or jeans! If you have misplaced, or outgrown your uniform shirt, wear 
purple and gold, but PLEASE try to locate your shirt NOW!  We look so much 
better when we are in uniform!

 WHERE-You can stay after school and take the bus, if you need to.  Come to the bandroom after the last
bus is called.  We will leave at 4:30 for the game at Jaycee Stadium (at FHS) that 
starts at 5:00. 

 
TICKETS-Parents, family, and friends are welcome to stay and listen to the students, but are not 

required to do so.  They will need to purchase a ticket at the gate.  They are 5.00 for 
adults and 3.00 for students.  

PICK UP- Parents need to pick up students from the stadium at 7:00.  If you have a big instrument that 
you cannot carry back to school on the bus, the next morning, we will transport it 
back for you.  This only includes percussion, tubas, baritones, French horns.

SNACKS AND WATER AND RESTROOM. –If you can, please bring some snacks to the bandroom to 
have before we go to the game.  Cookies, chips, fruit, little Debbie cakes, peanut 
butter/cheese crackers would be great.  We really do not have time for all students 
to be served at the small concession stand, and we can’t have a mess of food and 
snack wrappers in the stands and down our instruments.  For that reason, please do 
not have your parents bring drinks and snacks to you during the game.  The high 
school band will provide water coolers and cups for the students to have in the 
stands.  We stay in our sections to perform and boost school spirit, we are not there 
to walk around and hang out.  Please stay in your assigned section during the game. 
Go to the bathroom before the game, so we don’t have people up and down the 
bleachers during the game.

GRADING-This is a performance assessment grade.  However if you cannot attend, you can complete an 
alternate assignment for the grade.  I understand that many people have church activities on Wednesday 
nights.  If you participate, and have to leave a little early, you won’t have to do an alternate assignment.  

This may be the only game where we perform.  We are not guaranteed that playoff and championships 
will be played in October, or even if we are, that they will be home games.  Hopefully, we will have a pep 
rally at BHMS, but that has not been announced by Dr. Barnes or Coach Reynolds yet.


